Gift creates videoconference room at Allen Hall
7/09/06

- The F.T. and Anna C. Manley Memorial Trust has awarded a $20,000 grant to Alfred University to complete a
videoconference room in Allen Hall, which is being renovated to provide classrooms and offices for the Division of
Modern Languages and for International Programs."A videoconference room that will connect our students to places
around the world is a nice complement for Modern Languages and International Programs,” said Dr. Sylvia Bryant,
interim vice president for University Relations. "We appreciate the gift from the Manley Trust that makes such a
facility possible.”Allen Hall, built in 1922, is being renovated with a gift from Alfred University Trustee Robert
Perlman, a member of the Class of 1964, and his wife, Lynn. Work began in December 2005, and is expected to be
finished in August in time for the beginning of the fall semester.



